
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

December 17, 2001 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

Douglas Cline 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Roger Krass 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Economic Development Administrator Chris Pozzuto 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 

Mr. Hom advised that placed on the Council Meeting Agenda is a Resolution to repeal 
Resolution Number 7-95 which adopted an incentive compensation system for the Director of 
Food Service at Yankee Trace. This system was too involved. A different and simpler format 
will be developed. 

Mr. Hom advised that Robert Daley asked the City of Centerville for permission to 
develop an informational video concerning a levy being placed on the election ballot by the 
Washington-Centerville Public Library Board of Trustees. Council concurred with this proposal. 

Mr. Hom outlined information received from Washington Township Administrator Gary 
Huff relative to the development proposed for the Ratterman Farm. The revised plan could 
consist of 50 percent single-housing. 

Mr. Hom advised that the elevator in the Municipal Building is down and will require 
between $30,000.00 to $35,000.00 to repair. However if unusual sub substances are found the 
cost could be considerably higher. It will take four to six weeks to repair. The City will request 
proposals for this project. 

Mr. Hom reported that a 30 day extension has been awarded to solicitors in order to 
obtain additional signatures for the Senate Bill 5 Referendum issue. 

Marilyn J. McI.::aughlin, Clrkof 


